
Campbell’s® Labels for Education™  
       Program Winding Down   

Library News  

It is hard to believe how fast this year is flying by!   

 

Themes for April were  April Fool’s Day, Spring, Earth Day, Growing 

plants and Gardening. 

 

Just a quick reminder to students to get any overdue library books      

handed in.  Letters have been sent home with the students.  I will mail   

letters after May 1st for any items that still have not been returned.   

 

Scholastic Book Orders for May and June will be sent together and all  

orders need to be handed in to me by Tuesday, May 24th.  This will be the 

final order for this school year. 

 

Have a great month everyone!   

     With the upcoming 

changes to the program 

take note that in the future 

only labels that have the 

Label’s for Education™  

symbol will be accepted.   

     Please send in all labels 

for this year by May 6th as   

     The Campbell’s®     

Labels for Education™ is 

winding down.  The Labels 

for Education™ logo will 

be removed from  their        

products mid 2016.  There 

will be a limited supply of 

these products and by   

January 1, 2017 ONLY 

products with the Labels 

for Education™ symbol 

will be accepted.                                                  

     I would like to thank 

everyone who diligently 

collects Campbell’s®    

labels for us!   

  
 
F rom the  desk  o f  you r  L ib r a r ian ,  Ba rb  Ande rson   

May 2016 

our annual deposit must be 

completed in May.  Thank 

you to those people who 

trim their labels before 

sending them in, it saves a 

lot of time on our end.  

Once again, THANK YOU 

for your support! 


